
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents, 

I wanted to send out a final newsletter to wish everyone a Merry Christmas.  

I also wanted to celebrate the fantastic job the Foundation Stage and Year 6 did at the Nativity 
Service in Church, as well as the lovely singing from the choir. It was great to see so many fami-
lies and members of the community join us for the final event of the year.   

Well done to those that spotted the error in the booklet at the Nativity Service, the 
Year 5&6’s pesky elf was playing a trick on us! Apologies for that. If anyone would 
like the original version, please pop into the office for one. 

This week, Year 5 helped me hand out our 85+ handmade 
Christmas Cards around the village. We have already had a 
some lovely responses from members of the community which 
have added to the Christmas cheer. 

The children are ending the term with a fun filled day wearing Christmas 
jumpers, eating a festive Christmas lunch and a visit from Santa himself! 
FSU also had an extra visitor. 

Finally, we have sung farewell to Mrs Kelly today singing an adapted version of ‘We wish you a 
Merry Christmas’ to her. I am delighted to announce that Mrs North will be stepping in to the 
role of administrative assistant from January.  

Wishing you all a restful Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

We all look forward to seeing you on the 8th of January. 

Nadia Gosling 


